
Sunflower Power 
  

 

 

 

Miss Kylie’s class is finding out what makes sunflowers 
grow! 

 

You can find our sunflowers on display in the butterfly garden 
from April 1st through May 1st. 

 

Please visit our flowers and leave a note telling us which flowers 
you think will grow the most! 


